
 
 

 
12th March 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Coronavirus 
 
In preparation that the Government may announce school closures (which at the time 
of writing we have not been advised of) the school is currently making contingency 
plans regarding children accessing some learning from home.  The children will be 
bringing home a pack of work to be completed at home should school close. This will 
include links to websites where they can study online. 
 
The Department for Education Coronavirus Help Line in now available to answer 
questions about COVID-19 relating to education and children’s social care.              
Staff, parents and young people can contact this Help Line as follows: 
 
Phone: 0800 046 8687 
Email:  DfE.coronavirushelpline@education.gov.uk  
Opening Hours:  8.00am – 6.00pm Monday - Friday 
 
We will keep you up to date via text, letters and social media about any developments 
re the Corona Virus. In the meantime, we thank you for your ongoing cooperation in 
keeping any children off school who show any signs of respiratory tract or cold /flu like 
symptoms until the symptoms have disappeared which could be up to two weeks.  
 
Kind regards. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss Watson 
Headteacher 
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